Dear colleagues!
It is a great pleasure to invite you to the international scientific conference "Scientific support for agricultural development under reform". The conference will be held in St. Petersburg State Agrarian University from January 24th to January 26th, 2013. Abstracts of the Conference participants will be published in the Book of Abstracts. Informational letter of the Conference is attached.
 
The work of the Conference will be organized in plenary and working to 9 sections. Preliminary Program of the Conference is enclosed.
 
The official Conference language is Russian.
 
To participate in the conference, please fill in the registration form (attached) and send it, and the abstracts till December 15th, 2012 by e-mail: elenakor_sau@mail.ru

N.V. Poliansky
Vice-Rector for International and External Relations
St.Petersburg State Agrarian University


